LEARNING IS STRENGTH - BE THE BEST YOU CAN BE J HE MANATOTE AKO, KEI'A KOE TE TIKANGA

RENWICK SCHOOL

5 May 2022

Re: Renwick Museum & Watson Memorial Library

On behalf of our school community I would like to support the Museum with their
proposal to develop a 'Visitor Centre and Community Hub'

Our local community will benefit from this initiative by promoting to visitors to our
region what an amazing area we live and having a base where they can share with
everyone their vast knowledge of the local area both past and present.

Renwick School supports the Museum and we look forward to our continued

relationship with them.

Yours faithfully

Michelle Spencer
Tumuaki
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